
Follow-Up on Your Recent Health Screening 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to express our gratitude for your participation in 

the complimentary health screening held on [Date]. Your involvement is crucial in promoting 

community health and wellness. 

Your screening results were as follows: 

• Blood Pressure: [Value] 

• Cholesterol Levels: [Value] 

• Blood Glucose: [Value] 

If you have any questions or would like more information about your results, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at [Contact Information]. We encourage you to schedule a follow-up 

appointment with your healthcare provider for further discussions on your health. 

Thank you once again for being an integral part of our health initiative. We look forward to 

seeing you at our future events. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


